
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports \2007\april\an119-2007.doc 

2 CASTLE GREEN RAILINGS (AN119-2007) 
 
To complete the perimeter boundary railings at Castle Green, the existing railings on the Castle 
approach require to be galvanised. This means removal of existing railings, to be shotblasted, 
galvanised and the re-erection of railings. 
 
Dundee City Council has received an estimate of £5,000 from P&G Blacksmiths, Fairfield Road, 
Dundee, to carry out the works. 
 
The cost of these works can be met from the Quality of Life budget for 2007/2008. 
 
It is recommended that the Committee approves the works to enable this refurbishment to be 
completed before the summer season. 
 


